
 

 

No engines left running when the 
car is stopped outside school. 

No parking on the yellow zig zag 
lines. This is against the law. 

 

EVERYONE in the car should 
ALWAYS wear their seatbelt. 

Road Safety Awareness Week 

 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th November 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Last week was Road Safety Awareness Week; Brake’s biggest 
annual road safety campaign. 
Our children have been discussing road safety and the 
importance of wearing their seatbelt, with their class Teachers. 
 
Brake has some very useful information and guidance to help you further understand the 
importance of safety on our roads. Please take a moment to visit their website: 
 
https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week  
 
*If you don’t have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to 
provide printed copies of any pieces of Road Safety information you need. 
 
There are also some informative videos on YouTube about the effects and consequences of not 
wearing your seatbelt when driving or travelling as a passenger in a car. Please take a moment to 
watch these and discuss the importance with your children. 
 
Crash Test Dummies (10 mins) - Safety Belts for Dummies or People - YouTube 
 
Seatbelt Safety Animation (2.5 mins) - Seat Belts Save Lives: Full-Length Safety Animation - YouTube 
 
Unbelted passengers (3 mins) Year 5 & 6 only - UNBELTED Passenger in Frontal Car Crash - YouTube 
 
 

Chapel Street’s Road Safety Message to all parents/carers 
 
In line with the discussions last week, we would like to remind our parents of the following Road 
Safety and regulations in regards to parking outside of school: 
 

https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sfxd6RoMNtw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pYuqLZxcz3A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y3InF19dzlM

